
Mike Kuo 

From: ting@ccsemc.com.tw

Sent: April05日2004年Monday 7:35 PM

To: Mike Kuo

Cc: wklo@ccsemc.com.tw

Subject: FW: IOGEAR, Inc., FCC ID:QLEGWP512, AN04T3829

4/6/2004

 
Hi Mike,  
 
Q1: The FCC ID label format has been modified.  Please refer to the attached.  
Q2: Correction is made.  Please refer to the revised user manual.  
 
Best regard, 
 
Ting  
----- 轉呈者 ting/ccsemc 於 2004/04/06 10:00 AM -----  

 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: CERTADM  
Sent: Monday, April 05, 2004 12:52 PM 
To: Mike Kuo 
Subject: IOGEAR, Inc., FCC ID:QLEGWP512, AN04T3829 
 
 
Notice_content  
-------------  
Question #1: Per section 2.925(a)(1) requirement, the term FCC ID: "shall be 
on a single line.." The proposed FCC ID label format does not comply this 
requirement.  Please provide revised FCC ID label format. 
 
Question #2: Page 78 of user manual indicates the user must maintain 20 cm 
separation distance which user will not be able to do so when this device is 
used with notebook computer.  Please make necessary correction. 
 
Best Regards 
 
Mike Kuo 
The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue 
on the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested 
information within 30 days of the original e-mail date may result in 
application dismissal and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note 
that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted. 
Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to 

Mike Kuo <MKUO@CCSEMC.com> 

2004/04/06 03:52 AM  

         
        收件人：        "CCS-Taiwan, Ting (E-mail)" <ting@ccsemc.com.tw>, "CCS-Taiwan, Wklo (E-mail)" <wklo@ccsemc.com.tw> 
 
        副本抄送：          
        主旨：        FW: IOGEAR, Inc., FCC ID:QLEGWP512, AN04T3829



the e-mail address listed below the name of the sender.  
 

4/6/2004


